GOV 02-54-01

April 14, 1988

U, 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Serial No. N-88-011
Attention: Document Control Desk NO/JHL
Washington, D.C. 20555 Docket No. 50-338

License No, NPF-=4

Dear Sirs:

Two Licensee Event Reports (LERs) for North Anna Power Station Unit 1 were
submitted with the same LER number. One of these LERs concerns a radiation
monitor and was submitted on January 21, 1988. The report number for tals LER
should remain LER-N1-88-003-00. The LER concerning the personnel air loci. was
submitted on March 15, 1988, This LER should have the report number changed to
LER-N1-88-017-00.

Very Truly yours,

G! E, Kane
Station Manager

CC: U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street, N. W,
Suite 2900

Atlanta, CGeorgis 30323

Mr. J, L, Caldwell
NRC Senior Resident Inspector
North Anna Power Station







